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OPEN HOUSE 
THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER, 24TH
BETWEEN 6:00 PM AND 7:00 PM
                                          




On Thursday, September 24th between 6:00p.m and 7:00p.m.  
The staff of Westwood invite you to our Open House. At 6:00 p.m. the staff of Westwood Elementary welcome you to visit your child’s classroom and meet your child’s teacher. This will not be an opportunity for lengthy interviews. If you wish a time for an interview, please contact your child’s teacher to arrange for a convenient time. You are the welcome to tour the school.  At 6:45.p.m. all staff members will gather in the gym where Mr. Leonard will introduce the staff and be available to answer any questions.
A new opportunity this year.
At the Open House Ms. Fraser will open the computer lab, between 6 and 6:40, to give parents the opportunity to complete the Parent eForms. For those new to the community, Parent eForms are part of the annual registration process for all parents. Two forms are required (the School Policy & Emergency Release), while the remaining ones are optional, you may wish to review the list to see if they pertain to your child or family. The optional forms include: Medical Alert, Volunteer Application, Driver Application, and Privately Owned Devices.
Mr. Leonard & Ms. Fraser can advise you about the forms, if you have any questions.
Please join us on Thursday, Sept. 24th between 6 & 7 pm.

  
PLEASE TAKE NOTE 
FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 25TH IS OUR FIRST PRO-D DAY. [image: C:\Documents and Settings\cmonkman\Local Settings\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\KHQ44WWV\MC900281970[1].wmf]

SCHOOL WILL NOT BE IN SESSION. 
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